
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, 
committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our 
community.  The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental 
organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give of their 
time and talents.  At the July 23, 2003 meeting of the Parish Council, individuals are scheduled 
to be appointed to the following agency: 
 
  • Hospital Service District No. 1 Board: Three expired terms – one representing the 
Bar Association; one representing local civic organizations and one representing the Medical 
Society.  The Board is the governing authority of Terrebonne General Medical Center and meets 
several times a month. 
 
 
 Anyone interested in serving on any of these boards should contact the Council Clerk’s 
Office (985-873-6518) so that a board application form may be obtained, completed, and 
returned to the Council Clerk’s Office.  A brief resume’ should also be prepared and submitted. 
 
 If anyone has questions on the duties of the Board or needs help with the application 
process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above mentioned telephone number. 
 
      PAUL A. LABAT 
      COUNCIL CLERK     
      TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 
 
PUBLISH:   Until July 9, 2003 
 


